
Wear  your

Christmas
Jumper

On  Friday 16th
December

Christmas Jumper Day
in aid of Save the Children

a Prize for best Christmas Jumper a
Competition will run from 1st to 16th December!

Send in photos of yourselves showing off your fabulous Christmas Jumpers.
See your photo entries on the screen at Lisieux Hall Reception!

Email your photos to: marketing@brothersofcharity.org.uk
Winner will be announced on the 16th of December!

Everyone is welcome to join in and enter our competition.
A suggested donation of £1 would be greatly appreciated.

All proceeds will be donated to Save the Children.

Brothers of Charity Services
  working in partnership for positive lives in Lancashire


